
 
If you are driven to move the needle on the world’s greatest environmental challenges, 
we invite you to explore graduate programs at the​ ​University of Michigan School for 
Environment and Sustainability (SEAS). 

SEAS offers the most customizable and interdisciplinary​ ​programs​ in the nation to 
prepare you to be a leader and agent of environmental change.  

This year, to eliminate financial barriers that can discourage qualified applicants, ​we are 
waiving the application fee for all applicants. 

What makes SEAS different? 

● Our interdisciplinary approach joins natural and social scientists, designers, 
policy makers, engineers, and other disciplines from across campus. We bring 
together diverse backgrounds, programs, majors, and student activities to 
inspire critical thinking and creative problem solving. 

● You'll get hands-on experience to transform knowledge into impact. SEAS 
combines classroom learning with innovative teaching at our impressive 
network of natural areas, and around the world through individually tailored 
research projects and internships. 

Additional Opportunities: 

● The ​Doris Duke Conservation Scholars Program​ at the University of Michigan 
(DDCSP UM) is a two-summer program for ​undergraduate students​ from 
diverse backgrounds. This program infuses diversity, equity, and inclusion into 
intensive research and internship experience focusing on conservation in 
southeast Michigan and the Great Lakes Region. Applications open November 
8th, 2019. 

● The ​Environmental Fellows Program​ is a 12-week summer fellowship 
opportunity that seeks to diversify the environmental field by cultivating the 
career aspirations of ​graduate students​ from historically underrepresented 
backgrounds. The Environmental Fellows Program is looking for future leaders 
and decision-makers in the rapidly changing fields of conservation, justice, 
equity, and philanthropy. Applications open November 1st, 2019. 
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